
Norine Messer - Port Alberni, British Columbia  

Please see the attached document as the Alberni Environmental Coalition's final submission for the 

comment period around Version 7 or the d'AIR for the Raven Underground Coal Project.  This 

submission focuses on the AEC's well-informed opposition to the Raven Underground Mine and the 

establishment of Port Alberni as a coal port.  This submission is based on the comments made by 

our experts, as well as research reviews and a survey done by AEC members.    

 

The AEC members and the experts hired through CEAA Participant Funding have put much time, 

effort and resources into a review of the documents released around this project.  We trust that the 

information and recommendations provided in our 7 submissions will be given the same 

consideration.  

 

Please contact us if you have any questions, or if you require any assistance finding references cited 

in any of the AEC Submissions.  



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 
 


